
BIRTHDAYS:  
15 Feb; Tim Gregory,  
16 Feb; John Hozack. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
15 Feb; Liz and Dom Fondacaro. 

 

Tonight: Casey Dorrell, BOF Princess 
Five Minuter: Bernard Jones 

Club guest: Danielle McCauley, Ulladulla Printing Service 
Introduction: John Hozack Vote of Thanks: Bernard Jones 

Fellowship: Brian Wilkins and Jeni Wilkins 
 

Future Programs:  

 

20 Feb: TBA 
Five Minuter: Emile Jansen 
Introduction: Ken Matthews 
Vote of Thanks: Brian Morrison 
Fellowship: Cliff Workman and Glenn Wran 
 

27 Feb: Mark Brantingham; ‘Yumaro Group Disability 
Services’ 
Five Minuter: Ken Matthews 
Introduction: Rob Powell 
Vote of Thanks: Glenn Rowen 
Fellowship: Simon Brown and Robin Cantrill 
 

MARCH IS ROTARY’S WATER AND SANITATION MONTH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Meeting’s Report; 6 February 2018 
 

Vice President Trevor Schofield welcome members and guest PD9470G Ian Jones from Western 
Australia (standing next to Andrea in the pic) and Phil Cook. 
VP Trevor informed club members that President Phil was celebrating the arrival of a new granddaughter 
– congratulations to all. 
The Shoalhaven City Council has voted unanimously to give the BOF an extra $5,000, all up $17,000 
Stephen Hladio toasted Poland. 
Card Winner; John Payne 5  
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 February is Peace and Conflict Prevention/Resolution Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
23 Feb Rotary’s Anniversary 
24 Feb Sat Jindelara Opening 

24 Feb Sat Baird Institute 
Fundraiser, Surf Club 

24-25 Feb Sat-Sun PETS Raiders Leagues 
Club Holt (Belconnen) 

3 Mar 
10:00-15:30 Sat 

Rotary Foundation 
Seminar, Bomaderry 
Bowling Club 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

1 Apr Sun Easter Sunday 
7 Apr Sat ARMY BAND  

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
1 May BowelCare commences 

5-6 May Sat-Sun 
District Assembly 
Batemans Bay High 
School 

5 May Sat 
Stage set-up, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

11-19 May Fri-Sat Entertainers 
18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

20 May Sun 
Stage pull-down, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

27 May Sun Swap Meet 
24 June BowelCare concludes 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover 
20-23 Sept  Under Didthul 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 
 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


VP Trevor then invite PP John Hozack and PP Wayne Fry to speak on the Constitution of Rotary and 
the Rules of the Rotary Club of Milton-Ulladulla draft proposal, PP John thanked committee members for 
their efforts in drafting the Constitution and Rules. 
All Members have been sent out a copy of the Constitution and Rules to all members as of 6/2/18.  PP John 
briefly spoke on some of the changes. PP John stated that these changes only are proposed members need 
to read the document and it will be voted on at a meeting soon.  
Please read the document that has been emailed out to all members for your comments as your opinion is 
valued and this is the future of your club.   

Secretary John Payne reported on Jindelara are requiring assistance in fitting out the respite house 
with linen, towels etc members can donate the required items.  Seniors week grants available. 
Youth Service Andrea Tucker - looking at donating the proceeds from the Local Business luncheon 
which Andrea is involved in to the Youth Service for upcoming programs. 
Club Service Craig Saunders reminded members of the upcoming Pride of Workmanship Award 
recipient to be invited to the club soon.   
Almoner Bill Harris informed members that Jacquie Thomson had recently undergone surgery for 
a pacemaker, is fine and home from hospital. Ours thoughts are with you Jacquie 
Thank You Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 

 
 
 

End of Report. 
 

PRESIDENTIAL MESSAGE 
President 2017-18 Ian H.S. Riseley, February 2018 
 
One hundred thirteen years ago this month, the four members of Rotary's first club held 
their first meeting. Although no minutes were kept, it's unlikely anyone talked about 
service; the club did not begin focusing on the needs of the community for another few 
years. 
  

In the 113 years since that first meeting, Rotary has become far larger, and more diverse, than those 
founding members could have conceived. We have gone from an organization that was all white and all 
male to one that welcomes women and men of every possible background. We have become an 
organization whose stated purpose is service, reflected in our motto, Service Above Self. And we have 
become not only an organization that is capable of changing the world, but one that has already done so, 
through our work to eradicate polio. 
 


